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On April 6th and April 9th, 2023, 

Westview had its first post-

pandemic potlucks for Maundy 

Thursday and for Easter (left & 

right photos). 
 

 

 

 

 

AAAAnnnndddd    BBBBuuuuffffffffeeeetttt 
 

And to celebrate Mother’s Day on May 14, 2023 the Deacons had a Mother’s Day Buffet after Sunday 

Worship Service (photos below). 


